
    

  
     
 

  
 

  

  

Guidelines for application process and fact sheet 
2017/2018 

Dear colleagues, 

Warm Greetings from University of Helsinki, Finland! 

Our online application system for the autumn semester of 2017 / academic year 2017 – 2018 has opened 

March 1 and closes on 

April 15 for citizens of non-EU/EEA member states and 

May 15 for citizens of EU/EEA member states, Iceland, Liechtenstein, Norway and Switzerland. 

Due to the high number of incoming applicants, we kindly ask that the application deadline is respected. 

Please note that applications submitted before the official opening of the application system or after the 

deadline will not be considered. Application information for incoming students can be found in more detail 

on our web page at https://www.helsinki.fi/en/studying/how-to-apply/exchange-studies. 

We do not have a deadline for nominations, but we recommend that students are nominated at least two 

weeks before the application deadlines. When you nominate students, please check that the nominations 

are within the quota stated in the agreement between our universities. Please send your nominations to 

our International Exchange Services at studentexchange@helsinki.fi.  

If you are nominating students close to the application deadline, please send the nominated students the 

application instructions, which are attached here. This way the nominated students will be able to submit 

their applications to us before the application deadline. We will send the acceptance information to the 

students by the end of June. 

Please find attached our Fact sheet for 2017/2018. When it comes to the next study year, we are very 

excited about the start of the new Bachelor’s and Master’s Programmes across a wide range of 

disciplines. The restructuring of our degree programmes will have some effect on the courses offered to 

exchange students, because exchange students will be taking courses provided by these new 

programmes. Please rest assured that our cooperation will continue to flourish despite the changes which 

  



will take place in 2017/2018. 

We look forward to welcoming your students to Helsinki! 

If you have any questions in mind, don’t hesitate to contact us. 

On behalf of the University of Helsinki, 

Minna Koutaniemi 

Head of International Exchange Services 
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